
                                                                                                     
 

                                            MARGATE CRICKET CLUB 

2017-2018 HURRICANES PRIMARY LEAGUE /Under 13’s 

 INFORMATION NOTICE /EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

Dear parents/guardians 

Margate Cricket Club is entering teams in the HPL Category One, Two and possibly Under 13’s 
competition this year, which will take place from mid-October this coming cricket season. 

HJL Category Two & Category One 
 The Category Two and Category One Competitions are skill based, modified pitch cricket 
competitions which provide an opportunity for participants ideally between 10 and 12 years of 
age to build on the skills acquired through MILO T20 Blast. Our aim is to provide players of any 
skill level ample opportunity to learn, play and love the game of cricket with players of similar 
ability. 
The games will take place on a Monday night (Cat. Two) and Wednesday night (Cat. One) from 
5:30-7:30 and training at our home ground, Van Morey Road on Thursday afternoons from 4.00-
5.00 pm. 

HJL U/13 Boys Competitions 

The U/13's Boys competitions (is now incorporated into the HJL competitions) is played on 
Sunday Mornings & Afternoons which will allow participants to further develop in line with 
Stage 2 and 3 of Cricket Australia's Junior Formats. 
 
All of our players must be registered to Margate Cricket Club and we shall then upload all player 
information to the competition management program, MyCricket. 

 Can you please let me know via text or email-(deadline-Monday 18th September) if your child is 
interested in playing. (more information will be forthcoming once the team has been finalized.) 

Kind regards, 

Eric Monaghan-Margate Cricket Club Coach 

eric.monaghan@catholic.tas.edu.au 

ph-0402007515 
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